
 

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS ON OPENING OF APPEALS APPLICATION WINDOW 

FOR 2024/2025 ACADEMIC YEAR 

The SENATE of the University of Dodoma which sat on the 3rd of September approved 

University examinations Results for Semester I&II of the 2024/2025 academic year for all 

degree and non-degree programmes except for the programmes at the School of 

Medicine and Dentistry, and the School of Nursing and Public Health.  

In view of the above, and pursuant to regulation 36.1 of the University of Dodoma 

Regulations for Undergraduate Programmes and Regulations for Non-degree 

Programmes of 2019 as revised in 2022. “Any candidate aggrieved by a decision 

approved by the SENATE in these regulations may appeal against such a decision”. The 

University would like to notify all students that the window for lodging appeals has been 

opened for 14 days starting from 4th to 17th September, 2025. Any student who is 

aggrieved by the SENATE decision can therefore lodge his/her appeal through his SR2 

account.  

 

 

ISSUED BY 

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR  

ACADEMIC, RESEARCH AND CONSULTANCY 

4TH SEPTEMBER, 2025 


